
 

 
July 28, 2020 
 
 
Translat, Inc 
300 Cervantes 
STE A #243 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
 
Dear Edwin Martin Conta, 
 
Congratulations! Your firm has been certified by the Washington State Office of Minority and Women’s
Business Enterprises (OMWBE) as a/an Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE). Information about
your business is published in the OMWBE Directory located at http://bit.ly/2uu4zH2. 
 
Certification Number: D5M0026834 
Anniversary Date: July 28, 2021 
 
Please review each of the following: 

Each year before your anniversary date, you must submit an "Affidavit of Continued Eligibility."
This form confirms there have been no changes that would affect your firm’s ability to remain
certified, such as changes in ownership, control, size, management responsibility, scope of work, or
personal net worth. OMWBE will send you an email 75 days before your anniversary date.
You must inform the OMWBE in writing within 30 days of the any of the changes listed above
logging into our system at http://omwbe.wa.gov/certification. Failure to notify our office of these
changes may affect your firm’s eligibility for the program.
This certification shall remain valid unless and until it has been removed in accordance with the
procedures set forth in 49 CFR § 26.87.

We are pleased to certify your firm and wish you much success. If you have any questions or need
assistance, please contact us at (360) 664-9750. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amanda Moore 
Certification Analyst



 
 
 
 
Your firm is certified in the following areas: 
 
 
Business Description:  
Translation/Interpretation Services; and Surveying and Mapping Services except Geophysical 
 
 
 
North American Industry Classification System (NAICS) Codes:  
NAICS 541930: TRANSLATION AND INTERPRETATION SERVICES 
NAICS 541370: SURVEYING AND MAPPING (EXCEPT GEOPHYSICAL) SERVICES 
 
 
 
 
You are encouraged to become an active participant on federally assisted projects. This certification
permits your company to compete in federal-aid contract work as a DBE-owned and operated company.
However, it does not guarantee that you will receive work. 
 
 
 
Sign up in the Washington’s Electronic Business Solutions (WEBS) if you wish to receive solicitation
notices from state agencies, local and tribal governments and non-profit organizations throughout
Washington State. If you have any questions about WEBS, please contact the Department of Enterprise
Services at 360-902-7400 or webscustomerservice@des.wa.gov. 
 
Learn more about doing business with the state: http://bit.ly/DoBizWithWA.


